
 
 

Jumping Committee Summary of Business 

September 3rd 2024 

 

The EV Jumping committee met on September 3rd 2024, and is pleased to submit the following 

summary of business. 

Jumping Victoria 
Fundraising Competiton  

Jumping Victoria is thrilled to have hosted a successful competition in 
September. We extend our gratitude to the volunteers, competitors, 
and the Northern Victorian Show Jumping Club for their support and 
use of their facilities. 

 

Safety Update Equestrian Australia and Jumping Victoria are working together 
alongside clubs to gather information enabling us to provide support 
and make evidence-based decisions about recommendations 
regarding minimum medical cover for 2025.  

 

Dressage Jumping with the 
Stars 

Some of our EV Jumping committee have joined the DJWTS 
showjumping committee and are looking forward to collaborating and 
supporting the event in 2025. 

 

Young Ambassador of the 
Year  

The Committee are excited to welcome Maddie Mayne as our jumping 
Young Ambassador of the Year.  
 
Maddie joined the committee for their meeting and has shown passion 
supporting the younger generation through their show jumping 
journey's.  

  

Horse of the Year & Rider of 
the Year  

Jumping Victoria will now be posting a running tally of for Horse and 
Rider of the Year in the lead up to the 2025 Annual EV Awards.  
 
This tally will be posted to the Jumping Victoria Facebook Group.  

  

 

 

 

 

 


